
 

American Postal Workers Union, AFL-CIO 
Central Florida Area Local, #1462 

                                                                            10501 South Orange Avenue, Suite 117 
Orlando, FL  32824 

       Phone:  407-854-6396 
Fax: 407-854-6399 

______________________________________________________________________________ 
Office of Joe Paul, President 
E-Mail: JPaulAPWU@gmail.com 
Cell:  863-640-2865 
 
January 26, 2017 
 
Alicia Lake 
A/Plant Manager 
Seminole P&DC 
 
  Re:  Seminole P&DC Safety and Health Committee 
 
Alicia: 
 
To ensure the APWU’s presence in your installation for the monthly Safety and Health 
Committee meetings, I am assigning Eddie Starkes as the APWU representative.  Since he works 
in the facility, it would be advantageous to all committee members, regardless of craft, that the 
bargaining unit employees represented by the APWU have a voice that is on-the-floor in your 
installation.   Mr. Starkes takes Safety quite seriously as do we all, including our local Safety and 
Health Director, Stephen Nelson. 
 
Please add Mr. Starkes to your e-mail distribution list(s) and continue to include Mr. Nelson as 
well.  The Central Florida Area Local takes the safety of our employees seriously and we want to 
be active participants in these meetings going forward.  If you have any questions and/or 
concerns please feel free to contact me anytime. 
 
Mr. Starkes e-mail is: eddiestarkes@gmail.com  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
President 
 
 
 
Cc:  APWU Bulletin Boards 
       Stephen Nelson, Director of Safety and Health, CFAL 
       Robert ‘Bob’ McSorley, Vice President 

mailto:eddiestarkes@gmail.com

	American Postal Workers Union, AFL-CIO
	Central Florida Area Local, #1462

